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8th July, 2010

Mrs Mercy Chipata 
Malawi SDNP

Dear Mercy,
OFFER OF PARTICIPATION - MALAWI AFNOG LOCAL TRAINING WORKSHOP 
On behalf of the African Network Operators Group, we are very pleased to inform you that your application to participate in the Malawi AfNOG local training workshop on Unix/Linux System Administration has been accepted. 
VENUE: College of Medicine main campus
DATE: 12th – 16th July 2010
TIME: 8:30am – 6:00pm

There will be an opening ceremony by the Minister of Information and Civic Education, Honourable Leckford Thoto, MP so all participants are requested to be seated in the College of Medicine Lecture Theatre 1 by 8:30 am on Monday the 12th of July 2010.
TRAVEL

Participants are required to make their own travel and accommodation arrangements to and from the workshop area.  

REFRESHMENTS

All participants will be served with lunch as well as two coffee/tea breaks.

CONFIRMATION OF ATTENDANCE 

Please confirm via email to cfredrick@malswitch.mw your interest to attend the workshop by 12 noon tomorrow Friday the 9th of July 2010. Failure to do so will result in your place being offered to others on waiting list.
We are very pleased that you will have an opportunity to participate in the most valuable training workshop and we look forward to seeing you there.

Sincerely,

Chimwemwe Fredrick
Afnog Training Workshop Manager.

